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Friday 21st October 2022

St. Laurence’s School Uniform suppliers

The Ludlow branch of Clubsport is to close on 12th November 2022. 
Clubsport will continue to stock the St. Laurence’s School items of uniform in their Leominster shop.
You have a number of options for purchasing our uniform through Clubsport:
Visit the shop, in person, to make your purchases, order online, with the click and collect service or order online, 
with direct delivery to your home. We appreciate that it will be less convenient for you to try sizes on your child.

Alternatively you can order from Bristow’s, who we also use as a supplier (the link can also be found on our 
school website). They will be stocking Jumpers/cardigans, polo shirts and PE tops, along with Little Treasures’ 
jumpers and polo shirts.

Bristow’s are based in Bridgnorth, they can deliver to school, your home address or you can collect from their 
shop.

Online links to both outlets are below.
Bristow’s
http://shop.schooluniformfactory.co.uk/epages/es137867.sf/sec69ba177e2c/?ObjectPath=/Shops/es137867/Ca
tegories/St_Laurence_Primary__Ludlow

Clubsport
https://www.clubsport.co.uk/product-category/all/schooluniform/primaryschools/st-laurences-primary-school/

Panto payment
Please don’t forget to make your pantomime payment if your child would like to attend Beauty 
and the Beast / Snow White, as we need to confirm numbers with Hereford Courtyard. Children 
who do not wish to attend the Pantomime are still expected in school.

If your child would like a school packed lunch on the day of the pantomime, please could you 
book this through School Money as soon as possible as the kitchen staff will want an idea of 
numbers. Thank you for your co-operation.

UNIFORM REMINDER 
A sweatshirt in jade green, bearing the embroidered school badge. A plain polo shirt (underneath), either in 
Jade green or white.
Boys: Plain navy / black trousers or shorts.
Girls: Plain navy / black skirts. Skirts must be knee length. Navy / black pinafore. Plain navy / black trousers.
Summer wear: Polo shirt plus navy/black bottom half with an option of jade/white gingham checked 
dresses for girls.
Footwear: Low heeled, black shoes or sensible black ankle boots. Trainers are not seen as healthy or 
sensible footwear to wear all day in school.
Jewellery: Jewellery should not be worn or brought into school. Watches can be worn but no responsibility 
for damage or loss can be accepted. 
We also ask that nail varnish is not worn in school. 
The school cannot accept responsibility for injuries caused by the wearing of earrings. Children with pierced 
ears who need to wear earrings should only wear the stud type (no hoops or dangly earrings) and they 
must be removed or covered for PE.

Have a lovely half term – See you all on Tuesday 1st November

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/
http://shop.schooluniformfactory.co.uk/epages/es137867.sf/sec69ba177e2c/?ObjectPath=/Shops/es137867/Categories/St_Laurence_Primary__Ludlow
https://www.clubsport.co.uk/product-category/all/schooluniform/primaryschools/st-laurences-primary-school/


Day Class

Monday 31st October PD Day

Tuesday 1st November Y1, Y2

Weds 2nd November Y1, Y2

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 15th December

50p in aid of Save the Children

P.E. – Extra layers!
A reminder for children –now that the weather is getting  colder please make sure you have 
extra layers for PE when it is outside. Dark tracksuits are advisable.

Transfer to Secondary School 2022
All Year 6 pupils should have brought home a 
letter recently regarding their transfer to 
secondary school next year. Once applications 
have been made please could you let the 
office know. The deadline for secondary is 31st

October 2022Children in Need 
Fri. 18th November

Mufti day – Spots and/or stripes 
50p donation

Payable via School Money

Walking Bus 
The walking bus is now fully up and running … 
there are spaces still available. If your child 
would like to join the walking bus please speak 
to Mrs Pitt (Year 6 TA) for an application form.

Cross Country                            

KS2 have competed in cross country 
competitions at Cardingmill Valley over the last 
few weeks.  All of the children have had a 
fantastic time and everybody managed to  
finish. There were some amazing results as a 
group. 
Congratulations to Imogen Nash who came first 
in the Year 5 girls.

Parents of Nursery and Reception Children
We would like to invite you into the reception classroom to share advice on phonics and numeracy.
The meeting will be on Wednesday 16th November from 3.20 -4.00pm and a crèche will be 
available.

Mrs d’ Albert-Moss 

Polite Request
We realise that there are sometimes occasions when parents would like to speak to their child’s 
teacher. In this instance parents should call in at the school office to book an appointment or the 
office staff will see if they are available. 



News …….
Coming soon ….
Mufti day – Thursday 24th November 
In aid of the winter market tombola
We are asking for donations of bottles (of 
anything!) or chocolate for tombola prizes. 
Thank you

Winter Market 
Friday 25th November from 3.30pm

Tuesday 6th December – KS1 Film Night
5 – 6.30pm… £2 ticket, payable via School 
Money

Thursday 8th December – KS2 Film Night
5 – 6.30pm… £2 ticket, payable via School 
Money

Friends of St. Laurence’s
With Christmas fast approaching, please spare a minute to consider registering with 
easyfundraising to help us raise funds for the school and ultimately the children.
All it takes is for you to do your online shopping through the easyfundraising website and 
hundreds of shops eg. Argos, Sainsbury’s, Amazon, Screwfix, Next, etc. will donate a percentage 
of your purchase price to The Friends of St Laurence’s School.
It doesn’t cost you a penny and IT’S EASY!
Just follow this link – https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fostls

Winter Market 
Friday 25th November – 3.30pm

At the end of November we will be holding our winter market, and we 
really need volunteers to help us run the event - if you would like to give 
an hour of your time to help out please contact the school office on  
01584 872766 or email admin@st-laurenceprimary.com. Thank you !
If you would, or know any businesses that would like to donate a raffle 
prize, again please contact the school office.
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